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March 15, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about white nationalist terrorism. Yesterday 49 peo-

ple were gunned down in Christchurch. Attacks on people based on who

they are... race, religion, sexuality... are particularly destructive to society,

sowing fear in those targeted, bitterness in those egging on the attackers

and helplessness in the rest of us. Sadly you frequently use the immense

power of your office to attack immigrants and Muslims rhetorically. This

has clearly contributed to the rising tide of violent white nationalist ter-

rorism which has been documented statistically by the the FBI, the GAO

and the Southern Poverty Law Center and is evident in especially fright-

ening attacks or plans such as those of Messrs Hasson, Bowers and Sayoc.

Your repeated failure with the most basic duty of your office to immediately

condemn terrorist attacks is repugnant.

Please assure me that you will resign.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our civil society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


